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Information requested: 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I am writing to request information regarding the 
outsourcing and insourcing arrangements for ADHD and Autism assessments within your 
NHS Trust. 

Specifically, I would like to know: 

1. Which private healthcare providers are currently contracted to deliver ADHD and Autism 
assessments? 
 

2. Are there any insourcing arrangements in place for these assessments? If so, which 
providers are used? 

 
3. Details on the scope and duration of these contracts or agreements. 

 
4. Any available performance metrics or evaluation reports related to these outsourced or 

insourced services. 

I understand that there may be some variation across different services or departments 
within the Trust, and I would appreciate any detailed information you can provide. If possible, 
please include any relevant documentation or data that can further clarify these 
arrangements. 

 

Response: 

1. The State Hospital does not have any contracts with private health providers to provide 
ADHD or Autism assessments. We give notice under section 17 of FOISA that we do not 
hold the information requested. 
 

2. We give notice under section 17 of FOISA that we do not hold the information requested. 
 

3. We give notice under section 17 of FOISA that we do not hold the information requested. 
 

4. We give notice under section 17 of FOISA that we do not hold the information requested. 

 


